
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        April 29, 1993 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET MEETING OF THE 
GURNEE VILLAGE BOARD 

 
 
 

 The Village Board of the Village of Gurnee will be holding two special budget meetings.  
The first will be held at 6:30 P.M. on Monday, May 3, 1993.  The regular meeting of the 
Gurnee Village Board will follow at 7:30 P.M.  The second meeting will be at 7:00 P.M. 
on Monday, May 10, 1993 at the Gurnee Village Hall, 325 N. O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, 
Illinois. 
 
 
 
Richard A. Welton 
Mayor 
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